
‭Alcoholics Anonymous‬
‭Elmira/Corning Intergroup Merger Canceled‬

‭To All Groups & Members,‬

‭The Elmira/Corning InterGroup Merger Meeting has‬‭been canceled‬
‭for October 26, 2024 1pm at Freedom CenterChurch.‬

‭The Corning InterGroup has decided to dissolve the Group.‬

‭The Elmira InterGroup will serve Elmira/Corning and the‬
‭surrounding towns with no change to the Elmira InterGroup. After‬
‭further discussions and review this was decided to be the best‬
‭way to serve our respective Groups.‬

‭Elmira InterGroup has multiple service positions available and will‬
‭provide training and guidance for any position. We welcome all‬
‭Corning InterGroup members looking for a service position.‬

‭The District Meeting that was planned for October 26, 2024 after‬
‭the Merger Meeting will start at 1pm and be held as planned.‬
‭Please review flyer regarding the District Meeting at‬‭The Freedom‬
‭Center Church‬‭.‬
‭There will be no changes made to the Elmira InterGroup‬‭Meetings‬

‭Please remove & disregard any Merger Meeting flyers.‬
‭For more info‬‭& events go to aaelmira.org — aadistrict0500.org‬


